
 

 

 

 
Town of Port Hawkesbury  

 
NOTICE of ADOPTION TO RESIDENTS 

 
Commercial Development District Support Program By-Law 

 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Town Council for the Town of Port Hawkesbury passed Second 
and Final Reading of the at a Special Public Meeting of Council held on January 23, 2024   
 
The Commercial Development District Support Program By-Law is now in effect. The 
Commercial Development District Support Program By-Law may be found on the Town 
of Port Hawkesbury website.  
 
 
Terry Doyle, P.Eng. 
Chief Administrative Officer  
 

 

 

 


